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Forest School 
Forest School will start again on 20th September and will continue to be on Monday 
mornings.  The plan for this year is below. Please ensure your child has appropriate 
clothing and footwear in school for their session. Thank you. 

Please look out for photos and updates on our website splm.sch.im

MSR after school clubs for the school year 2021/22 

I will include dates for your diaries on the next newsletter, which will follow soon.                                  

 Ange Callaghan   Headteacher

School choir will be 
on a Tuesday from 
3.30 – 4.15pm in the 
assembly hall.  It will 
begin on Tuesday 21st 
September.  It is 
open to anyone from 
Year 2 to Year 6 who 
enjoys singing.

Mrs Parsons

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS 
Welcome to a new school year and all the excitement and opportunities that this brings. I hope you have all had 
a fabulous summer and that everyone has enjoyed our first few days back at SPLM. We have lots of  new pupils 
joining the SPLM family for the first time and hope that they feel happy and settled with us too.

splm.sch.im

SPLM
N e w s l e t t e r

Scoill Phurt le Moirr
ey CORE VALUES

Scoill Phurt le Moirrey

CONFIDENCE Grow your  confidence

HAPPINESS 
We love what we do,  
we do what we love

RESPECT Respect yourself, as  
you respect others

ENTHUSIASM Join in and  have fun

LOVE OF  LEARNING Everywhere is a  
place to learn
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